WELCOME GUESTS

You are our honored guests.

An information card is available in the pews.

Please fill out a card and place it in the offering plate, so that we may have a record of your visit.

How to become a member of Kolola Springs Baptist Church:

By Profession of Faith in Christ By Baptism By Transfer of Letter By Statement of Faith

If you would like to discuss any of these, please feel free to contact a staff member.

Church Staff

Pastor:

Bro. Don Harding 549-9321

Chairman of Deacons:

Brian Clark 386-7298

Minister of Music:

Chris Harding 549-8073

Minister of Youth:

Mike Gambal 574-1304

Secretary:

Josie Yeager 356-6037

Church Record: As of the previous week

In-person Attendance: 94 Online Attendance: 26 August Budgeted Income \$21916.60 Undesignated Offering \$15876.25

WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

Sunday Worship Service at KSBC: 10:30am Sunday Worship Service Online on Facebook, YouTube, and on our Website @ kololasprings.org:

10:30am

AWANA: (August-May) **Wednesday Services**:

Cross Training Youth Grades 6-12 7pm
College/Career Class 7pm

Our Mission Statement

Magnify Jesus through the Word and worship. Grow believers in fellowship and discipleship. Reach people through ministry and missions.

NURSERY: During services for ages 0-3yrs. Located in back of the S.S. area.



Attention Church Family

Sunday, August 16th

As we worship today you are encouraged to do the following:

- * Practice social distancing.
- * Please do not hug one another.
 - * Sing from the screen.
- * Be seated after the invitation, and you will be dismissed by rows.
- * You are encouraged to wear a face mask, but it is not required.
- *As you exit the building, please take time to worship by giving back to the Lord.
- * Please do not gather as you exit the building.

 We want to keep the porch clear as people exit.
- *If you are sick, have a fever, or other underlying conditions, please worship by live streaming.

Thank you for a good attendance on August 9th.

Pray for our nation!



Parents, please take your child age 3 yrs.— 1st grade to children's church before service located across from the nursery. There will a temperature check before entry to keep your children safe.

Thank you for participating in the Baby Bottle Offering for the Life Choices Pregnancy Care Center. We took up \$125 towards that ministry.



Just a Reminder
We will continue to have our
church magazines and devotionals
on a table outside the church office
along with a blue bag for tithes for
those worshipping online.
M-F 9am-1pm.





Attention Church Family

If you are in need of a hearing assist device see the sound room crew for the AM or PM Service.



THE BRAND NEW SHAREFAITH CHURCH APP For IOS/Apple Devices